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Hi
 
We just wanted to emphasise our support for the planning application for the new Lidl on New Hey
Road.  I hope this time the council will see sense and also see the amount of local support there is for
this to be put through.
Lidl have gone away after the refusal and amended all the points the council put against it, they are
still interested and keen to go ahead in our local area which is brilliant.
I have lived in this area for 50+ years, and based on how many new houses the council
have put through even though there has been so much support against them its about time
they started adding to the local serrvices to support the community they have forced upon
us. There is one small supermarket a few hundred yards away, it has far too small a car
park making it dnagerous and it has a limited choice. Now we have all these new houses
we need a new facilities, supermarkets, doctors schools etc so this is a start.
About time the coucillors started to vote according to the voters wishes. Hopefully they
will put this through this time....no more excuses




